
 

 

 

Press Release         

 

 

Dr. Holger Horn appointed to MünchenerHyp’s Board of Management  

 

 

Munich, 7 August 2018 – The Supervisory Board of Münchener Hypothekenbank eG has 

resolved to appoint Dr. Holger Horn (born in 1974) as a member of MünchenerHyp’s Board of 

Management. The appointment is subject to approval by banking supervision authorities. Plans 

call for Dr. Horn to begin his duties in Munich on 1 January 2019. He replaces Bernhard Heinlein 

(born in 1956) on the Board of Management, who will retire. 

 

Dr. Holger Horn joins our bank from Depfa Bank, where he served as the member of the Board 

of Management responsible for risk issues since the end of 2014. Previously he was a member 

of executive management of FMS Wertmanagement. In addition, he also held responsible 

positions at Fitch Ratings and WestLB. 
 

“We are pleased that we were able to bring Dr. Horn onboard for the Board of Management with 

his proven expertise and international experience”, said Wolfhard Binder, Chairman of 

MünchenerHyp’s Supervisory Board. 

 

The current members of MünchenerHyp’s Board of Management are: Dr. Louis Hagen 

(Chairman), Bernhard Heinlein and Michael Jung. 
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